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The Editor
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Subject: To the editor
Respected Sir,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The manuscript entitled “Assessment Of Peripheral Blood Smear Preparation Technique In Laboratories With High Sample Load.” has been submitted to your journal for publication. It is a original work  done in the department of VMMC & Safdarjung hospital New Delhi. All the authors have contributed to the study have given the consent for publication in your journal. We hope the insights drawn from this study can further help both pathologists and clinicians in peripheral smear reporting and help to maintain accuracy and quality of the results with the best interests of patients.
 				Thanking you,

										Yours truly,
								Dr. Sumanashree Mallappa
